Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
Hope you all had a lovely Easter break. Can’t believe it is term 4 already, it’s shaping up to be another busy term in P6 with plenty to look forward to.  Below you will find some useful information for the term ahead, please feel free to ask anything I may have forgotten to mention.  
Maths: In maths our main focus will be on measurement, shape and angles. Please continue to encourage your child to practise times tables and number bonds whenever possible to aid their mental maths. 
Literacy: Spelling and reading activities will continue to be based on the North Lanarkshire literacy programme. Children will continue with their core readers in class and at home, they will have guided reading sessions twice a week. Children will be encouraged to read regularly in class and at home. Our weekly library session will be on Fridays where they can read for enjoyment. 

Topic: This term our main theme will have a technology focus. We will also have a weekly science lesson which will focus on electricity, how animals communicate and plants. 
Homework: Homework will continue to be given out on Mondays and be collected in on Fridays. Most weeks homework will consist of: 

· Reading: Children should read the required pages and be ready to discuss them in class. 

· Spelling: Copy words three times and then using the spelling activities sheet, complete an activity of their choice. 

· Maths: Maths tasks will be given out on alternate weeks; they will be linked to the topic being covered in class. 

· Topic: Over the term, children may receive a task based on their current topic. At times this may be an extended project where children will be given an extended period of time to complete it. 

As always, should you have any queries or concerns regarding homework, don’t hesitate in contacting me. 

Specialist Times:   

	Day
	Subject

	Monday
	

	Tuesday
	PE

	Wednesday
	Music(M.Janetta)

	Thursday
	Art(F.Thow)

	Friday
	Assembly

PE


PE: Athletics will be the focus in PE this term in preparation for sports day. Children should ensure that they are prepared for PE and have the appropriate kit on both days. 
Lastly there are lots more fun activities planned for the rest of the term including: Bikeability, Sports day, Monquhitter’s Got Talent, House Quiz and Leavers’ Assembly. 

Thanks for your continued support. 
L.Devine

